
As we approach the anticipated reopening of our school, we would like to highlight a few areas 

of importance to help you plan accordingly.  The start date for high school students in group A, 

with the last name beginning with the letter A-M, will start in person instruction on September 

8th and 9th.  Group B students with the last name beginning with the letters N-Z, will start in 

person instruction on September 10th and 11th. Elementary students will start school on 

September 9th because elementary teachers will be using an additional Superintendent Day to 

prepare their online instruction program. The school doors will open at 7:45 and we will have 

adequate supervision outside and inside the school building.  Dismissal times for students in 

PreK-1 will be at 1:00 PM, grades 2-6, 2:15 PM and high school at 3:00 PM.   


